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Pancake breakfast in Hinton this past summer. There were four mem-
bers plus extra help in attendance serving approximately 400 people. They 
raised $400.00 for their coffers.

- PDG Ian Sinclair

DG Ron’s Ramblings
The year is rolling along almost faster 
than I can keep up. I attended St. 
Albert Breakfast Club’s 47th Charter, 
the Thorsby Lions Maritime Night, 
and have visited the Grande 
Centre Lions, Wabasca Lions, and 
Athabasca Lions who presented 
the Young Entrepreneur Award at 
a Chamber of Commerce Gala. 
This award was created to honour 
PDG Gordon Topps. What a way to 
remember an outstanding Lion.
I am off to Calgary to attend the 
C-2 Convention Oct. 21 and will be 
visiting HI 5 and Fort Saskatchewan 
Lions Oct 25 & Oct, 26. Nov. 1 will 
see me in Radway to visit and 

induct some new members, and 
of course Nov. 3-6, I will be in 
Vegreville for Council, Convention, 
and Cabinet meetings. Nov. 10, I 
will be in Bruderheim for a joint visit 
with Andrew , Lamont, Chipman,  
Bruderheim Lions and Lioness. It is 
a real pleasure to visit with all these 
hard working Lions and to see and 
hear of the benefits given to their 
communities.
I look forward to seeing you at the 
Convention and would remind 
you of the upcoming Regional 
Lions Leadership Institute, as well as 
Diabetes awareness day.
Until next time Lions continue to do 
what we do best, SERVE

C-1 Convention
Vegreville

November 4 & 5
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Beaumont and 
District 40th Charter 

Celebration 
for October 29, 2016 has been 
postponed, as the venue’s 
construction is not complete.  
Event to take place Saturday, 
May 6, 2017 – watch the Lions 
Roar for details

- Judi Trelenberg
40th Anniversary Celebration 

Committee

Leo Parent, 
Life Member 
of Vimy Lions, 
at the age 
of 90, on 
September 
28, 2016

PDG Mike Skuba Charter 
member of Smoky Lake Li-
ons and long time member of 
South Edmonton Lions, at age 
94, on October 3, 2016. Mike 
was proud  of more than 69 
years of service to Lionism...

DOING THE LIONS SHARE
The Spruce View & District Lions 
Club wishes to express Heartfelt 
Appreciation to Spruce View School, 
and Lions of Alberta Foundation 
Program- Lions Legacy Scholarship-
W.W. Weber PID, Scholarship 
Coordinator.
This valuable partnership brought 
recognition to Hannah Hendrickson 
and Jayden Koster of Spruce 
View who have demonstrated 
outstanding youth leadership, 
set their sights on pursuing higher 
education and have ultimately 
contributed substantially to making 
our world a better place in which to 
live.
On June 25, 2016 during the Spruce 
View School Convocation, Lion 
Lois Burkinshaw presented to both 
Hannah and Jayden, Graduation 
Scholarship cheques in the amount 
of $500. Having qualified at the 
local Lions Club level, these service 
minded individuals were eligible to 
apply to Lions Legacy Scholarship 
– A Lions of Alberta Foundation 
Program which commits to 
matching local Club Scholarship 
Contributions, to a maximum of 
$500.
Mrs. Bonnie Schweer, Admin Support 
at SV School was significantly 
instrumental in promoting the 
Lions’ Scholarship Programs by 

encouraging students to recognize 
their personal worth, pursue and 
receive the recognition they truly 
deserve for their hard work and 
determination.
Hannah and Jayden applied for 
and became the proud recipients 
of an additional $500 from the Lions 
Legacy Scholarship Program. Lion 
Phil Burkinshaw, President of The 
Spruce View & District Lions Club 
presented Hannah and Jayden 
with their Lions Share on October 
10, 2016.
We are proud to know you, Hannah 
and Jayden and wish you all the 
best throughout your life journey. 
We are confident that you will find 
success and are pleased that we 
may have contributed in small part 
by assisting you on your way.  We 
hope that both of you will continue 
to touch the lives of others by sharing 
your success and caring spirits.

- Suzanne Levac

Edmonton Northgate Lions Club
Welcomes one and all to the

November 11, 2016
Remembrance Day Service and Dinner

At the Norwood Legion 5:30 p.m.

Please contact Lion Ainslie 
780-476-2931 ainsb@shaw.ca

For information and tickets ($30.00)
Edmonton Northgate Lions Club would like to 
thank the Sherwood Park Lions Club for their 
faith in our Club to continue this event on 
their behalf.

PDG Hank will have 
the Plusoptix Vision 
Screening equipment 
at the C-1 Convention 
and be available to 
answer your questions.

She’s suing him for divorce because of reckless driving - he drove by her with a blonde.
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You’re  invited  to …     

         Celebrate  Peace 

a  showing  of  Original   

         Art  by  Alberta  Youth 

Inspired to promote peace through art. 

    Come  share  their  vision  of  a  world 

Where  all  peoples  Celebrate  Peace 

Registration is free but numbers  are limited 

Please RSVP, indicating number attending to: 

                   carignan@shaw.ca  

   Art  Extravaganza  Event 
         7 pm  November  23, 2016 

    at  St. Albert  Community  Hall 

        17 Perron Street, St. Albert 

           For  more  information, 

email : carignan@shaw.ca  or  ph: 780-478-3935 

     Celebrate  Peace  

  … An  Art  Extravaganza 

Saturday, November 12th, 2017

 Vimy Lions Community Hall

                   Doors open at 5:00 pm

        Supper at 6:00 pm

        Tickets $20.00 at the door

              Please e‐mail vimylions@shaw.ca if you are planning on attending.

On behalf of Lions of Alberta 
Foundation, Grande Prairie Lions 
presented a bursary cheque to 
Jonathan Brook, who applied 
through Grande Prairie College to 
the LOAF Sight Fund…

-	 PCC Betty Ann Robson
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Edmonton Chinese Lions Club and Edmonton 
Alpha Leos Club invites you to join us for our 

East-West Fusion Party 
 
 

 
 

 
 Tuesday, December 6, 2016 Dynasty Century Palace Restaurant 
 Reception: 6:00 PM 206, 9700 – 105 Avenue 
 Call to Order: 6:30 PM Edmonton, AB 
 (Free parking at rear of building) 

 
 Ticket price $38 RSVP by November 25, 2016 
 (We request payments upon President Lion Lan Chan 
 ordering of tickets. Tickets to president@edmontonchineselionsclub.org 
 be picked up at the door) 
 
 

Special Guest: District Governor Ron Wackenhut 
 

Lucky Draw 
Silent Auction 

50/50  
 

Charity of Choice: Covenant Health Foundation 
 

                

You are cordially invited to 

ANDREW LIONS CLUB 

70th  CHARTER NIGHT 
ST. MICHAEL RECREATION CENTRE 

ST. MICHAEL, ALBERTA 

SATURDAY, JANUARY 28, 2017 

Guest Speaker:  Dr. Patti Hill 

Cocktails: 5:00 PM      Supper: 7:00 PM       Tickets: $35.00 per person 
Contact: Laura Zabrick:  Phone 780-365-2238 or email:  lzabrick@mcsnet.ca 

Please RSVP by:Tuesday, January 10, 2017 

Share Your Centennial 
Celebration!
The #LIONS100 hashtag allows 
Lions everywhere to show the 
world how they're celebrat-
ing the Centennial through 
service. Are you on social 
media? Be sure to share your 
club's Centennial activities 
with the hashtag #LIONS100 
on your Facebook, Twitter 
and Instagram posts, and you 
might see your club featured 
on LCI's social media chan-
nels!
Samples at: http://lions100.
lionsclubs.org/EN/lions100/in-
dex.php
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Our fall Stay Home & Bid auction is kicking off on 
Monday, November 7th. This semi-annual online 
auction runs for the entire month of November, and 
is open to anyone across Canada. The online auction 
will run again in Spring 2017, beginning on 

Monday, March 6th 
We want to be able to offer items to our supporters in 
all provinces and territories, and we need your help! 

We would love for you to reach out to local businesses 
and contacts you have, as well as share this with 
your local clubs. 

Some examples of items we want to offer are:

• Travel gift certificates/vouchers
• Hotel stays/weekend getaways
• Airline tickets or miles
• Electronics
• Spa gift certificates 
• Activity certificates  

(hot air balloon trips, ski packages,  
or other outdoor activities)

• Game tickets  
(any national or provincial sports team)

• Golf packages 
• Theatre tickets
• Concert tickets
• Music lessons
• Signed memorabilia

Send your items in to:

Emelia Froom
Event and Volunteer Coordinator
Lions Foundation of Canada Dog Guides 
152 Wilson St. Oakville, ON  L6K 0G6
efroom@dogguides.com

1 (800) 768-3030 info@dogguides.com dogguides.com     
facebook.com/lfcdogguides Charitable Tax Number:  13024 5129 RR0001 twitter.com/lfcdogguides

CANINE VISION   •   HEARING EAR   •   SERVICE   •   SEIZURE RESPONSE   •   AUTISM ASSISTANCE   •   DIABETIC ALERT
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District C-1 Calendar
2016
10	 25	 DG to Hi-5	 Edmonton	 DG Ron Wackenhut r0lyn@telus.net
10	 26	 DG to Ft Saskatchewan	 Ft Sask	 Penny Smith peifert@shaw.ca
11	 1	 DG to Radway	 Radway	 Tammy Keufler tammykuefler@gmail.com
11	 3-4	 MD C Council Meeting	 Vegreville	 PDG Hazel Hiebert witch123@telus.net
11	 4-5	 C-1 Convention	 Vegreville	 Frances Sawiak jfsawiak@telus.net
11	 6	 C-1 Cabinet Meeting	 Vegreville	 Suzanne Leshchyshyn secretary@lionsc1.org
11	 10	 DG to joint meeting Andrew,	 Bruderheim	 Michelle Cherniwchan 		
		  Lamont, Chipman, Bruderheim		  michewall@gmail.com
		  Lions & Lioness
11	 11	 Remembrance Day 	 Edmonton	 Ainslee Bovee ainsb@shaw.ca
		  Service and Dinner	 Norwood Legion
11	 25	 Vimy Fall Supper	 Vimy	 vimylions@shaw.ca

2017
1	 28	 Andrew 49th Charter	 St Michael	 Laura Zabrick lzabrick@mcsnet.com
2	 5	 Hinton 45th Charter	 Hinton	 PDG Ian Sinclair ia.sinclair@hotmail.com
5	 4-5	 MD C Council	 Canmore	 PDG Hazel Hiebert witch123@telus.net
5	 6	 Beaumont & Dist 40th Charter	 Beaumont	 Andy Brickner abrickner@monarchins.com 
5	 5-7	 MD C Convention	 Canmore	 PDG Hazel Hiebert witch123@telus.net
6	 2-4	 Cavalcade for Diabetes	 Pigeon Lake	 PCC Dennis Stevenson pdg37e@sunraybase.ca
6-30 : 7- 4	International Convention	 Chicago	 Lions International lionsclubs.org
		  (100 years of Lionism)
9	 21-23	 USA/Canada Forum	 Portland, Oregon	 lionsforum.org

2018
6-29: 7-03		 International Convention	 Las Vegas	 lionsclubs.org 
9	 20-22	 USA/Canada Forum	 Columbus Ohio	 lionsforum.org
2019
7	 5-29	 International Convention	 Milan Italy	 lionsclubs.org
9	 19-21	 USA/Canada Forum	 Spokane Washington	 lionsforum.org

Pictures and Submissions
We are more than pleased to pro-
mote your events and activities in 
the Lions Roar - we want to show-
case what you are doing.
Here are some suggestions:
•	 The best pictures show people 

doing things; the worst pictures 
show people standing around 
at presentation of awards and 
donations, although we will use 
them when they are significant.

•	 Modern cameras and cell 
phones are capable of taking 
excellent pictures - focus is rare-
ly a problem, but camera mo-
tion is, particularly with indoor 
and low light images. The worst 
stance is the familiar one where 
the camera is held at arms 
length, or with  elbows extend-

ed - it is very difficult to hold the 
camera still. Consider placing 
the camera on a solid surface, 
or resting at least one arm on 
or against a solid surface. Note 
that when everything in a pic-
ture is out of focus or blurry, it is 
almost always caused by cam-
era motion. Also, more light is al-
ways better - it makes for faster 
shutter speeds.

•	 Learn to analyze what you see 
in the preview - compose the 
image, and be patient.

•	 Pictures should always be ac-
companied with the names of 
the people in the image, and 
context - a description of what 
is happening where and when 
and why.

•	 Small images with file sizes under 

200k reproduce poorly and can-
not be adjusted very well. Any-
thing above 400k will be fine. 
Note that when you “email” a 
picture, it generally is reduced 
in size to make it easier to send, 
but prints poorly. Instead, at-
tach the original to your email.

•	 Written submissions can be in 
almost any format, but do not 
embed pictures in Word docu-
ments - send them separately 
- it is easier to format items that 
way.

•	 When submitting PDFs, try to use 
space effectively - extraneous 
white space is hard to get rid of. 
If PDFs are a challenge, just sub-
mit a Word document (images 
and clipart separately), and I 
will put it together for you.

- Hank
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